
 
  

 

 
 
 
27 July 2011 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY   NSW   2000 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 

Advance notice: Full-year results briefing 

BWP Trust’s full-year results will be announced on 11 August 2011. 

An investor/analyst briefing teleconference will be held at 2:00pm (WST)/4:00pm (EST) on 
11 August 2011.  Dial-in details for the conference call will be provided with the results 
announcement. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Karen Lange 
Company Secretary 


